
 

 

Ref. No.: 90/B/CE-2025                        Dated: 16.01.2025 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

This is to inform all concerned that the Examination of AEC-I for P.G. 1st Semester Examination, 2024 and 

MCA 1st Semester Examination, 2025, which is supposed to be held on 19th February, 2025 will now be held 

on 25th February, 2025 from 12:00 noon to 01:15 P.M.  

Similarly, the Examination of AEC-II for P.G. 3rd Semester Examinations, 2024 and MCA 3rd Semester, 2025 

which is supposed to be held on 19th February, 2025 will now be held on 25th February, 2025 from 2:00 P.M. 

to 03:15 P.M. 

                    Sd/-  

Asst. Controller of Examination 

In Communication to:  

1. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, University of North Bengal  

2. Dean, Faculty Council for P.G. Studies in Science  

3. Dean, Faculty Council for P.G. Studies in Arts, Commerce and Law.  

4. All Heads of Academic Departments, University of North Bengal  

5. Principals of the Colleges with PG Courses  

6. Finance Officer, University of North Bengal  

7. Principal Secretary, Faculty Council for P.G. Studies in Science  

8. Secretary, Faculty Council for P.G. Studies in Arts, Commerce and Law  

 

Asst. Controller of Examination 

  


